
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Advertisement for a consultancy (Closing date: 6 June 2021) 
 
The Institute of Human Rights and Development in Africa (IHRDA) is preparing a 
petition on behalf of eleven families whose members were subjected to extrajudicial 
killings (EJK) and enforced disappearances (ED) during the regime of former 
President Yahya Jammeh in The Gambia. 
  
IHRDA wishes to recruit an expert who will examine twenty victims (family members) 
and produce a report indicating the psycho-social consequences they have suffered 
due to EJK/ED and whether they had received adequate psychosocial support.  
 
The expert shall hold a university degree in psychology or related field and a minimum 
of five years of practice. The expert shall be residing in The Gambia during the 
execution of  the consultancy. 
 
The selected expert will carry out the assignment from 20 June to 20 July 2021. 
 
The consultancy fee will be negotiated with the successful candidate.  
 
Qualified persons can submit their applications including a curriculum vitae, a proposal 
of the methodological approach and a financial offer to IHRDA by 10 June 2021. 
 
Applications can be submitted via email to ihrda@ihrda.org with copy to 
efoley@ihrda.org or to IHRDA office at 949 Brusubi Layout, Banjul, The Gambia.  
 
NB: Only candidates shortlisted for interviews will be contacted. 

  

 
Funded by the  

European Union 

mailto:ihrda@ihrda.org
mailto:efoley@ihrda.org

